
Year 5 and 6 water sports trip to Channel 

Adventure, Taunton Thursday 29th 

September 

 
On Thursday 29th September, the children from Year 5 and 6 will be going to Channel 

Adventure in Taunton. During the day they will have the opportunity to learn to stand up 

paddle board and have a go on 'Mega stand up paddle boards'. When their year group isn't 

on the water, they will be doing a 'sucker archery' session. Children should come to school in 

appropriate home clothes and will need to bring: 

- swimwear  

- a towel 

- spare shoes that will get wet 

- a packed lunch (including morning snack) 

- water bottle 

- they can bring their own wetsuit if they would like but wetsuits will be provided 

 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return to school to be collected by parents at 

4:00pm.  

 

Cost for trip: £29 
 

Click on link to complete the Google Form 

 

https://forms.gle/JAF2C7f1RyTZocAY8

